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April 1, 2015

Company
Attn:  
Address
City, State Zip

Dear 				:

Thank you for your ongoing support of the Young People’s Theater.  We hope to enlist your support again as we return to the stage at Ann Arbor’s Power Center for the Performing Arts May 15-17, 2015.  Mary Poppins is our show and we will present four performances with 99 of the area’s amazing and talented young people representing Ann Arbor, Dexter, Saline, Chelsea, Ypsilanti, Pinckney and Brighton.  

Young People’s Theater strives to provide the most professionally presented children’s theater in Southeastern Michigan and many of our young people have gone on to musical theater programs in college and the “stage” beyond.  YPT was founded in 1977 by a group of parents and drama teachers.  For more than 37 years, YPT has been dedicated to helping children ages five through 18 discover and develop their unique talents in all aspects of theater.  We are proud to continue these traditions with your support!
  
We hope that Meijer will help us with a donation for our cast party, which will take place on Saturday, May 30, 2015. There are 100+ members of our cast and crew as well as their families that will attend this celebration.  To show our appreciation, you would be listed in our program and on our website.  We are proud to have sold out the theater with our recent productions.  That’s over 1,300 tickets per performance.  What a thrill for these young people to perform before a packed house!

Thank you very much for your support of musical theater and young people in our area.

Sincerely,


Ane H. Richter											
YPT Executive Director						YPT Parent and Representative
734-657-8336 Cell						yptmarypoppins@gmail.com
734-222-4006 YPT Studio					734-222-4006 YPT Studio



